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January 22, 2013
Restaurant
Destiny USA Drive
Syracuse, NY  13204







Re:
NOTICE OF VIOLATION
                                                                                      
Restaurant
                                                                                      
Destiny USA Drive
                                                                                       
City of Syracuse
Dear Sir:
An inspection of the above food service establishment on January 15, 2013 by Ms Inspector, of this office, revealed violations of the provisions set forth in Article II-A of the Onondaga County Sanitary Code, Part 14-1 of the New York State Sanitary Code and the Public Health Law as follows:

Insert violations here

Please be advised that due to the nature of the above-cited violations, a Commissioner’s Hearing will be scheduled for repeated non-compliance with Sanitary Code provisions.  However, you can choose to waive your right to a Hearing by admitting to the above violations and paying a reduced fine of $250.00.  All of the above-cited violations must be corrected by               February 5, 2013.  A re-inspection will be conducted on or after that date.

If you choose to waive your right to a Hearing and pay a reduced fine, please complete the attached Stipulation Agreement and return it along with your check or money order to this office by February 5, 2013.

Your Stipulation Agreement will be accepted provided the re-inspection noted above is satisfactory.  If the re-inspection is unsatisfactory, the Commissioner’s Hearing will be scheduled and your remitted penalty will be held in abeyance until the Commissioner’s Hearing Order is issued.
Please be advised that should these above-cited violations be found during the next routine inspection, a Commissioner’s Hearing will be scheduled for repeated non-compliance with Sanitary Code provisions.

To assist you in bringing your establishment into compliance with Sanitary Code provisions, an informal conference can be scheduled in this office.  If you would like a conference, please contact us at 435-6607 to make arrangements for a mutually agreeable date and time. 








Sincerely,








Supervisor







            Food Protection Section
                            Kevin L. Zimmerman


     Director of Environmental Health





Cynthia B. Morrow, M.D., MPH                   


                                                                                 Commissioner of Health    
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